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Date:  October 22, 2018 
 
 
 
 
To:  Mayor and Members of City Council 
 
Through Bryant Powell, City Manager 
  Mike Wever, Public Works Director 
   
From:  Shane Kiesow, Public Works Manager 

 
Subject: Implementation update on the Pinal County Multi-Jurisdictional  

Hazard Mitigation Plan  
 

 
 
In 2017 through Resolution 17-26 the City of Apache Junction gave concurrence/adoption of the 
revised Pinal County Multi-Jurisdictional Hazard Mitigation Plan (“MJHMP”).  Adoption of the 
MJHMP and its maintenance actions are required by the Disaster Mitigation Act of 2000 and 
Federal Emergency Management Administration.  This keeps the City of Apache Junction 
eligible for certain categories of federal disaster monies.  
 
As part of the MJHMP’s maintenance, an update by city staff of its implementation elements will 
be presented to the mayor and city council. 
 

 
 
 


